
 
 
 

Food Services Update -- April 22, 2020 

 
While GPA is closed, Food Services will continue through San Diego Unified School District. 

There will be a drive-thru/walk-up distribution of packaged prepared food available to students 

at selected locations in San Diego. Children will need to be present to receive meals, and each 

child 18 years and younger can take one lunch and one breakfast for the next day. There will be 

no congregate feeding. All food will be consumed off site. Meal distribution will take place from 

11 a.m. to 1 p.m at all locations. 
Serving locations: 

• Clark Middle 

• Cherokee Point Elementary 

• Sherman Elementary 

• Zamorano Fine Arts Academy 

• Kearny High School 

• O’Farrell Charter 

• Farb Middle 

• Walker Elementary 

• Porter Elementary North 

• Chollas-Mead Elementary 

• Perkins K-8 

• Ibarra Elementary 

• Horton Elementary 

• Garfield Elementary 

• Oak Park Elementary 

• Cesar Chavez Elementary 

• Dewey Elementary 

• Madison High School 

• Foster Elementary 

• Encanto Elementary 

• Linda Vista Elementary 

• Memorial Prep 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact SDUSD Food and Nutrition Services at 

(858) 627-7340. 




